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DIARY DATES 
   

Easter Holidays 
15th - 26th April 

 

Pupils return to school 
Monday 29th April   

 

Bank holiday  
Monday 6th May  
   

Year 1 presentation  
Friday 10th May  
   

Year 6 SATs    
13th- 16th May  
   

Year 2 presentation  
Friday 17th May   
 

Year 2 SATs   
20th -  23rd May  

 

Year 3 and 4 Learning Morning  
Thursday 23rd May 
 

School Closed 
24th May – 31st May 

 

School Opens  
Monday 3rd June  
   

Child Safety Week  
3rd June – 7th June   

 

Year 4 presentation  

Friday 7th June   

 

Phonics Screening Y1 
10th - 14th June  

 

Happy Easter!   

As another busy term draws to a close, we have reflected to 
celebrate yet more amazing achievements from our super 
sunbeams.  
A huge well done to all of the children who took part in the 
performance with Brendan Cole at The Regent Theatre. 
Everyone who attended commented on the fantastic 
performance of our children, commenting on their 
dedication and professional manner. Staff from the theatre 
commented on the children’s conduct whilst at the venue, 
which of course, we are not surprised by. A huge thank you 
to Mrs Kappakas and the Academy staff who supported with 
this project.  
Over the past two weeks the children have been busy 
completing their standardised assessments. They have 
shown great resilience in tackling these papers and continue 
to show the learning that has taken place. We await the 
results to support our teacher assessment of children’s 
learning.  
The children have continued to work extremely hard this 
term and I’m sure are more than ready for the Easter break. 
All of the staff want to wish the children and their families a 
restful and fun-filled Easter spending quality time together. 
We look forward to the children’s return for yet another 
busy Summer term.  

Mrs Laura Niemczyk 
Head of Academy (Designate)

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwiTvbGaobbhAhVnAWMBHWE3AuMQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://gallery.yopriceville.com/Free-Clipart-Pictures/Easter-Pictures-PNG/Deco_Happy_Easter_Transparent_PNG_Clip_Art_Image&psig=AOvVaw3pQRp_6EAA3R1wBSMacoe8&ust=1554461144291221


Issue 23  |  Friday 5th April 2019  |  www.sunacademy.attrust.org.uk  |  Tel: 01782 973855 
 

 

EXCITING NEWS! 
We are overjoyed to 

announce that Mr Smith is 
now the proud father to a 

beautiful baby boy. Ben 
weighed in at a healthy 7lb 
13oz. I am sure you will join 

us in sending our 
congratulations to the whole 

family!   

 

Learning Mornings  
 

Throughout the summer 
term each class will be 
holding family learning 

mornings where parents are 
invited to join in the 

children’s daily leaning. 
These sessions will run from 
9:15-10:30. Please come to 

the school office where staff 
will escort you to classrooms.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Easter Garden  

Reminder that Easter Garden 
entries need to be in school 

by Wedneday 10th April. 

Winners will be announced in 
the final assembly of the 
term. We look forward to 

seeing the amazing entries. 

 

Easter Service 
We would like to remind all 
members of our commuity 

about the Easter Service at St 
Barnabas Church on Thursday 

11th April at 9:15. Children 
from each class will carry out 
a presentation. We hope to 

see you all there.  
 
 

  
 
 

Charity Donations  
As part of a national drive to 
support young people with 

sanitary products, local 
charities have contacted our 
Academy, ensuring that our 
children benefit from this. 

Sanitary products will now be 
accessible within the Key 

Stage 2 girl’s toilets for their 
use. Please inform a member 

of staff if your child needs 
any reminder or prompting 

relating to this.  
  

Friday Fun.  
On a Friday morning, parents 
are warmly invited to join us 

for our whole school 
celebration assemblies 

where awards are presented 
to reward children for the 

week.  
Breakfast Club has returned 
to Sun Academy Bradwell. 

Parents and members of the 
community are welcomed 
into school for breakfast in 

the dining room where 
various refreshments are 

available.  
 

Celebration 
Assemblies  

As part of our 
celebration assembly in 

the summer term, all 
classes will be presenting 
their class learning, dates 
for the first half term are 

stated above. Parents 
are warmly invited to 

attend and to celebrate 
the achievements of the 

children.      

Newsletters are available on the 
school App, website and e-

mailed to parents. Copies are 
available in the foyer. 
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